
 

7th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

Year 1 Only 

This school year I am championing the role of Parent Liaison, driving forward ideas to 

support families with learning at home. 

I would like to trial a session called Let’s Learn Together which would involve both you and 

your child working on something together so that you have additional ideas to use at home. 

I thought that the best one to start with would be reading. 

At 2:30 on Thursday 29th November, I would love to see you in the hall. The session will 

start with a few short video clips of me (cringe) supporting children in our weekly group 

read. I’ve tried to include a range of different ideas for varying levels of reading confidence. 

There will also be a handout with ideas of games and strategies to enhance reading at home. 

We’ll finish the session with some 1-1 reading for you and your child, where we can practise 

a few ideas. 

If you could indicate on the form below whether you will be able to attend then I can plan 

accordingly. 

I look forward to seeing you then.  

Yours sincerely 

 

S Hall 

Foundation and KS1 Leader  

Swanmore Primary School 

Y1 - LET’S LEARN TOGETHER (READING) 

 2.30pm Thursday 29th November in School Hall 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………… Class  Y1H  /  Y1SH  

I am able to attend the above session at 2.30pm on Thursday 29th November. 

 

 

Signed (parent) ……………………………………………. Date ……………………………. 


